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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 5-4-2014
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz,  Amy Wobser, Laura Anthony, Randy Eidemiller, Stacy Schumacher, Vernon Anthony , John Wilson, Kathleen Rolinatis, and Kim Gajda.
Visitors: Joe Divida, Joe King, Bill Ho, Scott Dempsey, Dan Hoover. 
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:33 p.m.   
Motion to amend the 04-06-2014 minutes to add Laura Anthony as an attendee was made by Stacy Schumacher. Randy Eidemiller seconded the motion. Motion carried. John Wilson made a motion to approve the 04-06-2014 minutes. Amy Wobser seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
Treasurer’s Report:  No report this month. Kathleen Rolinatis asked that the Board formalize the process of communications and approvals regarding the budget and processing of invoices. Greg Lutz suggested a checklist be created for trustees. Laura Anthony made a motion to tavble the treaturer’s report. Amy Wobser made a second. Motion carried.  
New Business

- Smoking Policy – at Hilliard Locations. Board elected to not pursue this issue. 
- New administrative contact information

	hfcadmin@hosa-soccer.org
	

	webadmin@hosa-soccer.org
	

	admin@hosa-soccer.org
New HOSA number: 614-664-9250
	


HFC Directors visited the Board. Randy Eidemiller introduced the discussion by explaining that the Board had been polled on questions for the Directors. Randy Eidemiller made a motion that the Board move to executive session. Laura Anthony made a second. Motion carried.   
Old Business

- OhioHealth Contract has been sent to attention of OhioHealth’s: Mr. Lutz still awaiting their signed document. 
Program Business
Director of HFC:  no report
Referees: Greg Lutz reported have had problems fielding referees for games.   
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing:  No report. 
Director of Recreational Program: All-Star game is 28th of May. Invitations go out next week and then invitations will go to parents.   
Jr. Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported having some issues with trainer attendance but otherwise season goes well.  
Director of MSSA/HSSA:  Greg Lutz reports season was successful.  
Director of TOPSoccer:  Vern Anthony reported TOPS needs more volunteers, but otherwise season has gone smoothly. 
Fields-City of Hilliard: No report.
Fields-City of Columbus: No report
Director of Camps: Challenger coming next week to answer questions regarding camps.  
Motion to adjourn made at 10:25  pm by Kathleen Rolanitis. Seconded by Stacy Schumacher                      .  Motion passed.
